
GREAT COMMISSION WOMEN OF THE 

NORTHEASTERN DISTRICT 

“2018 Northeastern District Great Commission Women   

Nominating Committee Report 

The nominating committee of the Northeastern District (NED) Great Commission 

Women (GCW) has met and presents Darlene Mason for the nomination as 

GCW Secretary for a second  term of 4 years.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Bonnie VanAlstine, Chair 

Committee members include: 

Bonnie VanAlstine– Chair 

Janet Gerhardt 

Judith Button 

Ruth Oesch 

Diane Smith 

 

Notice: If you have further nominations for the above offices, please send them to 

Bonnie VanAlstine, Chair of the NED GCW Nominating Committee 

(jbvan51@yahoo.com) before March 20 in order that the nominating committee get a 

recommendation for that person and she be approved by our District Superintendent.   

No names can be entertained from the floor unless they have been recommended and 

approved.  Thank you! 

February 2018 

e-Connect Newsletter 

Reminders: 
April 6, 2018—Early Bird Deadline for Spring Refresh ($75/$70 teens) 

After April 6, 2018 registration is $10 more ($85/$80 teens) 

Final Deadline for registration and hotel reservations—April 16, 2018 

See your church registrar to register  

OR 

Register at EventBrite/Spring Refresh 2018  

(There is a small fee to register online) 

Don’t forget to check our website periodically for 
updates, forms, and other pertinent information: 

www.gcwned.org 

Like us on Facebook 

Great Commission Women of the Northeastern 
District 
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